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  “Never stop learning because life never stops teaching” – Kirill Korshikov 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

                        
  

Dear parents and caregivers, 
 

2021 Governing Council   
Our Governing Council Annual General Meeting was held Tuesday night and it was 
exciting to see so many in attendance to hear about the school's successes, activities 
and achievements throughout 2020 and our directions for 2021.  

I am very excited to work together with the following parents and carers, who will 
represent the school community on Governing Council, to further build on future 
actions and developments, to improve student learning outcomes and also our school 
environment.   

Chairperson: Tiffany Mitchell 
Vice Chairperson: Carmen Skinn 
Secretary: Heather Laughton 
Vice Secretary: Jessica Gentle 
Treasurer: Amy Strangways 
Members: Vicki Anderson, Lauren Stringer, Mar-Elena Whitaker, Rosemary Cox, 
Stacey Williams, Tamiqua Anderson, Wenonah Brady, Auntie Mona Jackson, Deborah 
Tuip, Tammy Bullock 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
These are being held on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th of March and notes were sent 
home yesterday. This year we are using an online format for booking interviews with 
your child’s teacher. You will be able to use a link to book your interview time on your 
phone, ipad or any other electronic device. The link will be sent home with student as 
well as by TXT message, hence the importance of us having your most recent phone 
number on file. 
 

Interviews are a great way to find out about your child’s learning so far and the steps 
taken to help them progress. We hope all families and carers make the most of this 
opportunity by making an appointment. If you do not have access to a device to make 
an appointment please contact the front office for support. If you are not available to 
meet on the above dates, please contact your child’s class teacher and arrange an 
alternate meeting time. 
 

National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence 
Friday 19th March marks National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence. During 
the past week classes have been having whole class discussions defining bullying and 
what it means to be a bystander. Our aim is to ensure all students understand that 
bullying is not OK and how working together we can reduce the number of incidents 
at school. Tomorrow all classes will be involved in making an “I” movie to show their 
understanding of bullying and how to deal with it at school and in the community.  
 
 

A n n a  N a y d a    

From the Principal’s Desk… 
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29 MARCH 2021 

1:40 PM 
 
 
 
 

MONDAY 29TH 
TUESDAY 30TH  

 
 

SAPSASA 
 

Netball / Football 
Carnival  

 

31st March  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

  

ROOM 1 

Blake Gough AS Focusing on improving his learning & trying new things 
Tawaney Schmerl R Having a go at new activities and being more active 
ROOM 2 

Taya Hamilton AS Attempting new tasks 
Tamira Lindsay AS Trying hard with her writing 
Justin Strangways R Helping others and pushing himself with his learning 
ROOM 3 

Karl Khan-Wilson AS Consistent attendance & consistent improvement in all areas 
Ella Kay AS Consistent effort & development displayed in literacy & numeracy 
Davanzo Mayhew R Increased attendance, increased output in learning 
ROOM 4 

Jahkaide Strangways AS For pursuing and reaching goals in mathematics 
Mason Burk AS Working hard in math and reaching out to others to help them 
Allen Ed R Growing confidence in class & participating in all activities 
ROOM 11 

Kaylee Bejah AS For pursuing her personal best 
Andrew Coulthard AS For pursuing his personal best 
Kaidence Mitchell R For improving her listening & following instructions in class 
ROOM 12 

Tyrese Roderick AS Pursuing his personal best 
Rayden Dodd AS Being brave and participating 
Ryleigh Case R Treating others how he would like to be treated 
ROOM 18 

Logan Poulton AS Treats others as they would like to be treated 
Robert Soutar AS Attempting all learning tasks first 
Axl Pycroft R Making strong choices in the yard 
ROOM 19 

Taylor Hillman AS Treating others as they would like to be treated 
Mahayla Harvey AS Treating others as they would like to be treated 
Brentley Quintrell R Pursuing their personal best 
   
   

Wellbeing Leader – Ange McAuliffe

Students are selected by 
their teacher and peers to 

participate in a shared 
lunch and some free time 
to acknowledge the great 

work they have been 
doing this term. 

“ALL STARS”  
 

Term 1 

Week 8

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code 2zr5a  
 

 

Enter your details 

 

Select the teachers you wish to see 

 

Select the appointment times that suit your family best 

 

When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be 
emailed to you immediately. If you do not receive your 
email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event 
code again and check your email address spelling. 

 
 

 

TOMORROW & FRIDAY 26TH MARCH 
Then starts again FRIDAY 30TH APRIL 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/


  

Friday 19th March 2010 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

STUDENT REPORT: 

The year 6/7 girls’ team won 

the Division 2 basketball finals 

at SAPSASA this week.   

In the finals it was a tough 

game against Port Augusta 

West but luckily, we pushed 

through and defeated them by 

one point. It was exciting 

playing such a close game. We 

had already played five games 

earlier in the day. 

Unluckily the boys didn’t get a 

chance to have a go in the 

finals but they still had a good 

day and enjoyed themselves.     

We thank Mr U and Karen for 

supporting us and also we 

thank the umpires and coaches.  

by Aliesha, Danisha and Allira 

 

On Wednesday 10th March our students 
travelled to Central Oval Complex to 
represent Flinders View Primary in the 
SAPSASA Basketball Carnival. After four 
games against schools from Port Augusta 
and Roxby Downs, the boys defeated 
Seaview to finish 9th overall and the girls 
defeated St. Barbs and PAWPS to win the 
Division 2 final – a fantastic achievement by 
the girls who pursued their personal best in 
every game. 

A big thank you to Karen for her help, 
support and positivity throughout the day. 
I was proud of how our students performed 
on and off the court and I am grateful when 
they helped at the scorer’s table.  

Several adults from others schools praised 
our students for their sportsmanship - 
including passing the ball to their 
opposition, who hadn’t scored, giving them 
an opportunity to score.  

Next SAPSASA carnival – Football and 
Netball – our students will be heading to 
Central Oval (netball) and Stirling North 
Primary (football) on Wednesday 31st 
March. 


